Prague, November 15, 2000
33/1137/00

Mrs. Helen Frary

Head

IT Business Management Section
WIPO

34, Chemin des Colombettes
1211 Geneva 20

Switzerland

Re: Proposal for therestructuring of the Standing Committee on I nfor mation
Technology (SCIT)

Dear Mrs. Frary,

Referring to your letter C. SCIT 2515.01 we would like to inform you that the Industrial
Property Office of the Czech Republic has no comments to the document SCIT/RES/6. The
matter in question is being followed very carefully and we believe that the proposed general
principles can be considered as a base of further works concerning restructuring of the SCIT.
Taking into account the value and significance of these activities we will continue to support
efforts of the International Bureau in this field.

Sincerely yours,

Josef Kratochvil



